Recreational Activities for the Developmentally Disabled

5801 Washington Ave, Suite 103, Racine, WI 53406 Phone: 262-633-0291 • Fax: 262-633-0299 Email: info@radd-cpa.org • Website: www.radd-cpa.org



Dear Respite Families,

Welcome to RADD's overnight Respites! This season's overnight Respites will be held at
Country Inn & Suites (formerly known as the Holiday Inn Express)
13339 Hospitality Court
Sturtevant. WI 53177

Drop off time: Friday 5:00 p.m.

Pick up time: Saturday 12:00 p.m. – Noon

Participants can be dropped off and picked up in the 1st floor conference room, directly across from the entrance.

Medication(s), if any

Please clearly label all prescription and non-prescription medications that will need to be given during

Please clearly label all prescription and non-prescription medications that will need to be given during Respite. Medications will need to be checked-in with the Respite Director, any specific instructions can be given at this time. Medications will only be administered by the Respite Director, Program Coordinator, or Executive Director.

Basic Items to bring to Respite:

Personal Hygiene Items:

Tooth Brush & Paste Deodorant Comb/Brush Feminine Hygiene Products, if needed Swimming Items:
Swimwear Towel Life jacket/Floaters Swim shoes/flip flops Goggles Gars/Nose Plugs Swim Diapers are required for any diapered participant Clothing:
Sleepwear Socks/Slippers Two changes of clothing Undergarments Individual Specific Needs:
Diapers Wipes Specialized feeding items (tube feeding supplies, special cups or utensils)

<u>Please Note: RADD and/or Country Inn & Suites will NOT be held responsible for any lost or damaged items.</u> Please be very mindful of the items that are sent, especially electronics.

We will have pizza delivered by 5:45 p.m. Juice, soda and water will be provided with dinner. A late evening snack is also provided. Continental Breakfast is provided by the hotel in the morning. After dinner and/or breakfast, participants can choose to swim, play games or make a crafts.

We are looking forward to another fabulous and fun overnight Respite! Enjoy your break!

Sincerely,

RADD Respite Staff